
Seventh FAN Club Meeting of the 22-23 Season 

 

The seventh meeting of the season was held on Wednesday March 1st, 2023. 

Margaret Rom president opened the meeting at 7 pm with a salute to the flag and 

a moment of silence. The agenda for tonight’s meeting was The Master 

Gardeners. Bart Mazzel and our very own resident Pat Cannetti were the speakers 

for tonight. The key word of the night was ‘deer resistant’.  

Dan Sutton was on hand filling in Bill Schultz with the ‘Big Bucks’ effort. The lucky 

winner tonight was Angie Williams who won $ 190. Remember – if all 50 numbers 

are sold the winner as well as the clubhouse gets $250. It’s a win/win situation.  

Margaret told everyone that next month (April) the monthly meeting will take 

place on the 12th (Wednesday) instead of the 5th (Wednesday). The agenda will be 

trivia night. The May meeting will be Waves of Hope. The women responsible for 

this effort who worked so hard has now passed at the age of 104. Her son will be 

on hand to talk about his mom’s effort during WWII.    

A Wine and Cheese Party is planned for April 23rd at 2 pm hosted by Bill and Karen 

Murphy. In conjunction with Tallwoods, Bingo will continue in April starting at 1 

pm on Wednesday the 12th and Wednesday the 26th. Keep in mind the Tricky Tray. 

Items are currently being collected By Margaret Rom chair person and Sharon 

Blohm co-chair. Items should be new or slightly used. Date to be determined in 

June. Also at the April meeting we will start discussing our plans for the June 

meeting. The theme is always food as usual. Breakfast? Dinner? Cuisine? Etc. Etc.     

Coffee and dessert were served during the movie intermission. Anyone interested 

in showing off your baking skills, Dolores Martinez has a signup sheet for future 

meetings that you can donate to. 
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